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BOOKMOBILE PURCHASED

The City Council has approved the

purchase 6% a $15,405 Bookmobile

scheduled for February delivery. It

is to be manufactured by the

Gerstenslager Company, Wooster, Ohio.

The Mobile Library will be 16 feet

in length, powered by an 8 cylinder

Dodge engine, and fully equipped with

shelving for 2,400 volumes.

BRANCH STAFF MEETING

The second quarterly meeting of branch library staff was held Saturday, September 19. Designed as
an "in-seryice training" series, the program featured story hour techniques by Mary Franklin,

Children's Librarian.

MEETING - EVENTS

Assistant Librarian Elisabeth Barnes and Dorothy Clarke, Head Technical Services, attended a
Library Institute in San Leandro on October 2 and 3. The meeting was concerned with technical

services personnel and training.

On September 30, Dorothy Clarke, Blanche MacDonald and Alberta Barrett participated in a one day

workshop on mending, held in the Santa Clara Public Library.

The annual California Library Association conference will be held at the Biltmore Hotel, Los Angeles

on October 20 through 23.




